
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

February 22nd, 2017 
 

     Tomorrow the 5th graders will be going on a field trip 

to the zoo. They will have an English assignment related 

to the trip. Tomorrow is supposed to be colder than 

today and we will be outside for many hours so please 

make sure your student has the proper layers and 

possible rain gear if it looks necessary.  

     Roma’s Italian Beef and Sausage is hosting a dine and 

donate night tonight. Stop in to help support our school!  

     The priority enrollment period ends February 24th. 

The re-enrollment form and $100 fee both need to be 

returned in order for your student to be re-enrolled.   

     New student applications are due on the 24th as well. 

If you know any families who are interested in St. Viator, 

please let them know!  

    

 

 

    We will be 

changing gears in 

Science and taking a 

deeper look into the 

Earth and Earth 

sciences.  

     In Religion, we will 

be discussing the 

Sacrament of the 

Reconciliation and 

talking about 

forgiveness.  

  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Geo Eggspert 

Challenge 

coming soon 

 Chapter 5 test 

on Monday in 

Math 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     In Math, the fifth graders are 

still working on chapter 5. They 

will take the chapter 5 test on 

Monday. Students who have not 

memorized their multiplication 

tables are facing added difficulty 

while dividing decimals.  Please 

encourage your child to study each 

evening. 

 

 

     The fifth graders 

are continuing 

chapter 6. Their 

colony-state projects 

are due next week. 

The Geo Eggspert 

Challenge 2 is 

coming soon. 

 

 

     In Language Arts class this 

week, the students will complete 

their business letter.  They will 

address the envelope, provided by 

Mrs.Smith, next week.  If possible, 

please have your child bring in a 

stamp for the envelope.  Spelling 

Lesson 23 is due on Friday, due to 

our field trip tomorrow.  The 

spelling test is Friday, also. 
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